
 

 

TRAINING SYSTEMS OFFICER, OPERATIONS (S-3) 
 GS-0301-12 

  
 
I.   INTRODUCTION 
 
This position is the Training Systems Officer, located in the Marine 
Corps Augmentation and Training Support Unit (MCATSU), Marine Corps 
Special Operations Command, MARSOC.  MCATSU serves as the Marine 
Corps’ Service-level support to Joint and External billets, which has 
responsibility for determining Marine Corps-wide training policy and 
programs in support of operational forces’ warfighting requirements, 
and coordinating the development and implementation of training 
programs and courses of instruction designed to satisfy training 
requirements.   
 
The Training Systems Officer serves as the MCATSU lead for all matters 
pertaining to individual and collective training standards and 
managing facilities and resources MCATSU to meet those standards.  As 
the command continues to mature it is critically important that MCATSU 
Marines are trained to standard in individual and collective tasks. 
The Training Systems Officer will provide a single point of contact 
and ensure continuity within the command thereby ensuring that 
training standards are established, Marines are trained to those 
standards, and MCATSU’s resources are properly managed to facilitate 
the best training available. 
 
 
 
SPECIAL REQUIREMENTS 
 
1. The incumbent must have the ability to obtain and maintain Final 
Top Secret/Special Compartmented Information (TS/SCI) security 
clearance. The T/S clearance also requires the incumbent to pass a 
drug screening urinalysis. 
  
2. The incumbent may be required to work other than normal duty 
hours, which may include evenings, weekends, and/or holidays.  
Periodic travel is required. Incumbent may be required to deploy in a 
temporary additional duty capacity to an overseas area incident to a 
crisis or wartime. 
 
3. The incumbent must be able to obtain and maintain a Government no-
fee passport for international travel. 
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